
 

Ref: Reception&Nursery/Jan21 
 
Monday 4th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Happy New Year; I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas. 

Due to the Early Years staff following their Union’s guidance, I am required to reduce Reception and 
Nursery class sizes by half. Less children will reduce the Early Years’ staff concerns about social 
distancing.  

Consequently, each of the Early Years’ classes will be divided into 2 groups and children will attend 
school on alternative days.  

Below, please find the dates that your child will be expected to attend school depending on which 
group they are in. You will be receiving confirmation via text message regarding your child’s group 
on Monday 4th January. 

Group A:      Group B: 

Wednesday 6th January     Thursday 7th January  
Friday 8th January     Monday 11th January  
Tuesday 12th January      Wednesday 13th January  
Thursday 14th January      Friday 15th January  
Monday 18th January      Tuesday 19th January  
Wednesday 20th January     Thursday 21st January  
Friday 22nd January      Monday 25th January  
Tuesday 26th January     Wednesday 27th January  
Thursday 28th January      Friday 29th January  
 
You will be aware from various media reports that Government guidance regarding schools can 
change very quickly. Please be assured that we will inform you if there are any further changes as 
soon as we possibly can.  

Please be advised that if you are a Keyworker, your child will be able to attend every day. We will 
need proof of eligibility sending to primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.   

I know that this news will be a disappointment for you but please be assured we are trying to keep 
as many children in school as we can. We do appreciate your support.  

Yours sincerely,  

      
  

Ms S Shepherd      Mr A Seager 
Primary Headteacher     Headteacher 


